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Smaller cities have continuous struggle with the minimal uses allowed for transient 

lodging tax. Being in an area of significant tourism, our summer months require 

additional patrol, additional call-outs for our first responders, and an increase in traffic 

accidents. Including  “tourism-impacted services” as an allowable use in the restricted 

70% portion, would help financially support these requirements. We sincerely ask you 

to consider allowing  “tourism-impacted services” as part of the 70% of allowed 

expenditures. Small cities need the help!  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Lacey McQuead 


